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Parents/Guardians: 

Sabetha Elementary will be providing a free dental screening to all students enrolled in PreK-5th Grade. This screening 
will be provided during school on March 5th, at no charge to your child. Oral health is an important part of your child’s 
overall health and is a critical component in their ability to learn and succeed at school. If you would like for your child to 
participate in the dental screening, please sign and return the bottom portion of this form to the school by March 4th, 
2024.  

If you have any questions, feel free to contact the school.  

 

Thank you, 

Cari Smith, RN 

USD 113 District Nurse 

 

 

 

_____ Yes, I would like for my child to participate in the free dental screening.  

 

STUDENT NAME: __________________________________     GRADE: _______________ 

 

PARENT SIGNATURE: ________________________________ 
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